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The focus on less than 1% of our residents has been so intense, that the interests and welfare of the
other 2.5 million people in the region has basically been ignored.  The negativity of this city is so
profound and global, that the economic and opportunity future is jeopardized, as we claim that
diverting homeless into large shelters is inhumane.  That is a ridiculous argument, as their lives on
the street is far more inhumane.  So council, I welcome your renewed emphasis on everyone else
around here, and try to allow their lives to become more secure and prosperous….before they move
out.
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